
SELF-CERTIFICATION FOR ANY 
EMPLOYEE, VOLUNTEER, 

MEMBER, OR VISITOR 
ENTERING THE CHURCH 

  
1. Have no flu-like symptoms, no signs of a fever or a 
measured temperature above 100.3 degrees, a cough or 
shortness of breath within the past 48 hours. 
 
2. Have not knowingly had “close contact” with an individual 
diagnosed with COVID-19 or exhibiting flu-like symptoms. 
 
3. Have not been asked to self-isolate or quarantine by a 
doctor or a local public health official. 
 
4. Have been cleared by a medical professional to return to 
normal daily activities if any COVID-19 symptoms were 
previously experienced. 
 
5. Traveled to the Church individually; by public 
transportation observing social distancing requirements; 
or in a private vehicle with no more than 2 individuals 
(unless from the same household). 
 
Guidelines for attending in-person worship service starting April 18th 
 
 
There will be a limit of 125 people in attendance (50% of our sanctuary 
max. capacity); including staff and volunteers. Returning to in-person 
worship is a personal choice and we want you to do what is best for 
you and your family.  
 
EVERYONE WHO IS 5 YEARS OR OLDER IS REQUIRED TO WEAR A 
MASK WHEN ENTERING THE CHURCH AND TO USE THE HAND 
SANITIZER THAT IS SUPPLIED FOR YOU BY THE FRONT DOOR. 
  
PLEASE ENTER THROUGH FRONT DOOR; ALL OTHER DOORS ARE 
FOR EMERGENCY EXIT ONLY. 
  



IF YOU ARE SICK, HAVE RECENTLY BEEN SICK, OR EXPOSED TO 
SOMEONE WITH COVID-19 IN THE PAST 14 DAYS, WE ASK THAT 
YOU DO NOT COME TO CHURCH. 
  
  
 

Guidelines for attending in-person worship service  
 
PLEASE KEEP YOUR MASK ON AT ALL TIMES WHEN INSIDE THE 
BUILDING AND NOTE THAT YOUR MASK MUST COVER YOUR NOSE 
AND MOUTH. Please remain 3 feet apart at all times.  
 
The sanctuary will be marked off with seating 3 feet apart on both sides 
and front and back. Family members can sit together if they are living in the 
same household. Ushers will assist with seating people, and with the flow 
of traffic in the sanctuary.  
  
When you enter the church, there will be a sign in sheet for contact tracing 
purposes only. For Communion Sundays (first Sunday of the month) there 
will be individual Communion Kits for you to pick up on the same table. You 
can also bring your own Communion Elements from home if you prefer. 
The offering plates will be placed in the narthex by the entrance to the 
sanctuary for you to leave your offering before or after service. 
  
 
If you have questions, please contact the church office. Check out the 
church website for more information. 
 
 


